
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

IN NOVEMBER 

*11/14--NO SCHOOL 

(Teacher In-Service) 

*11/24 or 11/25--All 

School Feast  

*11/26-11/28--NO 

SCHOOL (Thanksgiving 

Break) 

TUITION PAYMENTS 

Invoices for the second 

installment of tuition 

went out this week. 

Payment is due to the 

office by 11/15. 

GET TO KNOW 

YOUR TEACHERS 

Check out the bulletin 

board in the entry way. 

Each month we will be 

featuring favorites of the 

teachers. This month, 

they have shared their 

favorite Thanksgiving 

recipes. YUM! 

November 7, 2014 

Greetings Little Angels Families, 

This week I began talking to the children about Thanksgiving 

during music time. We discussed all the people and items in 

our life for which we are thankful. I enjoyed hearing, and of 

course singing about the things in their lives that they are 

most grateful. One of my thanksgivings this November is that 

I have opportunity to watch your children as they learn, 

explore, and grow. It is a joy that the teachers and I are truly 

thankful to take part in. This month we are creating a Little 

Angels "Tree of Thanksgivings". I hope you have had a chance 

to locate the leaf and directions that were sent home this 

week. Please complete your creation and return it to school. 

We will be adorning our tree with your leaves beginning 

Monday. Be on the lookout for our school-wide creation in the 

entry way. 

Happy Thanksgiving and God's blessings to your family! 

Kara Joy Baker, Director 

FUNDRAISER UPDATE: Thank you to all of you who 

attended and/or donated to our Annual Fall Fundraiser last 

month. Thanks to the money raised, we have been looking 

into acquiring new materials for our classrooms as well as a 

mobile SMARTBoard for complimenting and enriching our 

current curriculum in our 3's & 4's classrooms. Our 3's & 4's 

teachers have also had an introductory lesson into the world 

of SMARTBoard use with Mr. George at Hough. 

  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EQjiRXOas2I4TW2NZ-w5Qi6xPfJXn8yZjcMPzLOQG3H5xgx_9TahzVXcertkn8iCQCZW-TI8Zurwt8GFX3vhLB9_5uABLD2NW4eTW-DSkujezUQ7uKIqy26VF0itbDZ4sd8ItS_58qvYWxv3NeflBFba2WgzCnPPNla39yLMRQjKivKunQ27cgibwgroNmeBkfGwZ5YnAwUvlMnjqAs2JC0uY-s_OxWPs0s68Mu-fYNHI-TkDiFmeA==&c=KQnSGgEC9MzqOf9e3Uti6dIVovkVX31fulStDIdMunShLMf3vg_PnA==&ch=0cPjgujkuDsT8Wkh8v9skgPi19Hph_54ZFqkAmv2aRq5k2fcezwKnA==


4 WAYS TO GIVE IN 

NOVEMBER 

*Donating your 

unwanted Halloween 

candy for the soup 

kitchen, food pantry, and 

the troops 

*Change collection for 

Bishop Joseph & S. 

Sudan due by Thursday, 

11/13. 

*Food Drive, please send 

1-2 canned goods to 

school with your children 

on the day of their Feast, 

11/24 or 11/25. 

*Diapers & Wipes 

collection for Barrington 

Giving Day 

 

Like us on Facebook for our 

latest updates & happenings!     

Follow @LilAngelsBarr 

 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL SUNDAY AT ST. MICHAEL'S: All 
preschool families are invited to the 9:00 am family service on 
Sunday, 11/23. The children will have an opportunity to join 
together with children from the parish to sing songs they have 
learned during music time with Mrs. Baker. They also have 
the option to participate in Sunday School led by Josh Baudin, 
a preschool parent, and other adult leaders. This is a great 
opportunity for the preschool and church family to come 
together as one. Hope to see you there! 
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